Additional minutes after Preferred Management  left the 5/20/11 Board Meeting
Lynn updated the board on the transition meeting held May 7, 2011

Nancy requested we give MSOA heads up that she and Sharon, at the request of the Surf Club III Board, work on the Employee Handbook and transition items related to Human Resources to insure that best practices are in place.  

Miguel reported that the employee security workshop conducted on 5/10/11 was successful.

A motion was made and passed unanimously that a notice would be inserted into employee paychecks formally notifying them of our surveillance cameras located inside units and outside the buildings.

The investigation regarding the unauthorized purchase of x-rated movies was concluded with no clear-cut evidence of wrongdoing by anyone.  Management should notify those owners who reported the intrusion.

The board prefers that Miguel move his desk to Surf Club III’s office.  Bill will notify David Sowers.

